Community Development

Memo

To: City Council

From: Bryan Myrkle, Director of Community Development

CC:

Date: January 9, 2015

Re: Rezoning of 221 W. Lovett Street

The City Council recently referred a request for rezoning from Charles A.G. Twitchell for his property at 221 W. Lovett Street to the Planning Commission for public hearing and recommendation.

This hearing was held on Tuesday, January 6. There were no objections to this rezoning request raised, and the Planning Commission agreed with the city's staff recommendation to support this zoning change.

Therefore, I ask that the City Council confirm the recommendation of the Planning Commission to rezone this property from OS-1 Office-Service District, to RT Two-Family Residential.